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1-7-17
SWRCB Clerk

Dear State Water Resources Board:

As a 40 year resident of the Central Valley and Modesto specifically, 1 am totally opposed to
the State Board's proposal as it stands. Increasing water flows from our rivers 30-50% will
decimate farming in this community and agriculture IS our economy. The financial costs
projected by the Water Board of negative 65 Million are about half of the impact our

government officials estimate.

The thing that bothers me the most is the Board's lack of accountability to any regulating
body. | hope that compromise will be a big part of the final results of this process. | am also
opposed to the tunnels, which is Governor Brown's old peripheral canal proposal from the 70s

or 80s.

Thank you,

Lynn Telford-Sahl
1406 Ashwood Dr.
Modesto, Ca 95350
(209) 505-2675
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